
Invitation to Kesko’s Q1 interim report
briefing on 28 April 2023
A stock exchange release concerning Kesko's financial statements for January-
March 2023 will be published on Friday, 28 April 2023, at around 8.00 am
(EET/EEST).

A teleconference in English will be held at 9.00 am (EET/EEST). It will include a
presentation by the President and CEO Mikko Helander, after which the Presidents of
the three business divisions will be available for questions.

A link to the teleconference is available at kesko.fi/report-centre. Registration is
required for the teleconference. After the registration you will be provided phone
numbers and a conference ID to access the conference. A recording of the event will
be made available afterwards.  

A results conference, conducted in Finnish, for media, analysts and investors will
be held at 11.30 am (EET/EEST) at K-Kampus (Työpajankatu 12, Helsinki). The
briefing can be viewed as a webcast at kesko.fi/raporttikeskus. A recording of the
event will be made available afterwards. 

Further information: Hanna Jaakkola, VP, Investor Relations, tel. +358 105 323 540.

http://www.kesko.fi/en/investor/reports-and-presentations/#event53522
http://www.kesko.fi/sijoittaja/raportit-ja-presentaatiot/#event53522

